BERKLEY BEAR ATHLETIC BOOSTERS



Dear Parents of Athletes at Berkley High School,

The 21st Annual Berkley Bear Athletic Boosters Tin Can Auction is Friday, May 1, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. in the West Gym of Berkley High School.

The Tin Can Auction is an exciting evening of family fun. Attendees purchase 25 cent, \$1.00 and \$5.00 tickets, which are then placed in a tin can in front of each item you would like to win. Starting at 7:00 p.m., a winning ticket is drawn from each tin can from over 500 items. This event is the Berkley Bear Athletic Boosters' major fundraiser which helps support our athletic program in countless ways. 75% of the money raised by each team's donated items will be returned to that team for their use. The other 25% will go to the Athletic Boosters so they can continue to assist all the teams with other needs.

In order to make the Tin Can Auction a great success we need your help in the following ways:

- 1. Support your athlete's team by donating cash for a group item, donating an item or obtaining a donation from your favorite business. Donated items **must be new** and valued at a minimum of \$25.00. Examples of donations: electronics, gift baskets, tickets to sporting events, gift certificates, autographed items or popular games. Use your imagination, resources, or special talents. The Tin Can committee members will review all donated items, and reserves the right to return any item they do not feel meets the criteria above.
- 2. Help at the Tin Can Auction. It takes a tremendous number of volunteers to host this event and your help is greatly appreciated. Sign up in March on Sign Up Genius.
- 3. Attend the auction and have a great time.
- 4. Invite family and friends to attend.

The teams count on your donations to make this event a big success so please get as many donations as you can.

Donations need to be dropped off at the Huntington Woods City Hall in the basement from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. on the dates listed below:

Earn an extra 5% (80% total) for dropping off your donations on Tuesday, April 14, Wednesday, April 15 or Thursday, April 16.

Earn 75% total for dropping off your donations on Tuesday, April 21, Wednesday, April 22 or Thursday, April 23.

If you would like to help or if you have any questions, please feel free to contact:

Libby Held, Tin Can Auction Chair at 248-722-4856 or libbyeheld@gmail.com